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UOG to hold virtual commencement on June 18 
 
The University of Guam will hold a virtual Commencement Ceremony for its 
Fañomnåkan 2020 semester at 7 p.m. on Thursday, June 18. The event will be 
livestreamed on Facebook and the UOG website. All Fañomnåkan graduates will 
also be welcome to walk in any future commencement ceremony after the public 
health emergency has ended. 
 
“Commencement is an important tradition in the lives of our college graduates. It 
represents the culmination of their hard work to earn their degrees and the beginning 
of the next chapter in their lives,” said UOG President Thomas W. Krise. “Despite the 
circumstances caused by the coronavirus, proceeding with a virtual commencement 
ceremony allows us to honor the accomplishments and perseverance of our 
students.”  
 
Additional details about the ceremony will be sent to students in the next week.  
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